
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As Christmas draws closer preparations are in full swing for our Christmas Fair on Friday 9th 
December & we need your help with donations! 
 
To hopefully make things easier for you we are wrapping up all our donation requests into 
this nifty little letter. Below is a list of the things we are looking for: 
 
 

- Chocolate bars for the chocolate lucky dip (please ensure they are nut free) 
- Mince pies 
- Teddys (pre-loved or new) 
- Elfridges gifts (this is where your children will be able to buy you a special gift for 

Christmas. Think unwanted gifts such as toiletries, candles, boxes of chocolates, 
books, diaries, socks, mugs)  

- Any raffle donations: if you happen to know, work for, or own a business that can 
donate a gift for our raffle prizes we would love to hear from you! 

 
Please don’t feel obligated to donate every item, just whatever you can, will be appreciated. 
 
Could all items be dropped at reception (where we will collect them daily)  by Monday 5th 
December.  
 
Thank you & Merry Christmas! 
 
Jem, Rebecca & Rachael. 


